
McLaren Port Huron believes sexual orientation or gender identity 
should never be a barrier to receiving excellent health care.  

The Ally Project endeavors to create an equitable and affirming  
environment for LGBTQ+ patients, staff and community members.

HEI DESIGNATION
Following the core objectives of the Human Rights 
Campaign Foundation’s National LGBTQ Health-
care Equality Index (HEI), McLaren Port Huron will 
be seeking designation as an LGBTQ+ inclusive 
facility in 2022. HEI is the national benchmarking 
tool that evaluates health care facilities’ policies 
and best practices in LGBTQ patient-centered 
care in four key areas: non-discrimination and staff 
training; patient services and support; employee 
benefits and policies; and patient and community 
engagement.

Let’s work together to make McLaren Port Huron a place where all people 
are valued and treated with love and understanding regardless of sexual  
orientation or identity. If you would like to support The Ally Project at  
McLaren Port Huron, call the Foundation office at 810-989-3776 to make 
your donation.


